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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, November 12, 2010 2:36 PM
To: Verdenv@aol.com
Subject: RE: RO0002896, Red Star Yeast, 1296 5th Street, Oakland Extension Request

Mike, 
  
Based upon your request, the schedule for report submittal for case RO2896 is extended to February 11, 2011. 
  
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
  

From: Verdenv@aol.com [Verdenv@aol.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 10, 2010 11:15 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: Re: RO0002896, Red Star Yeast, 1296 5th Street, Oakland Extension Request 

Jerry: 
  
Global Premier Development is moving forward with this project and requests a three month extension until February 11, 
2011. for the technical report submittal for case RO2896, Red Star Yeast, 1396 5th Street, Oakland. 
  
Thanks for your consideration.  
  
Mike Konyu  
GPD Environmental Compliance 


